
From: Daniel Robson
To: Michelle Niles
Cc: Chris Page
Subject: RE: Response to Submission - MP 05_0024 MOD 4
Date: Wednesday, 5 September 2018 3:43:11 PM

G’day Michelle – all the NPWS ducks have lined up… how about changing the SoC to the below:
 
“A minimum of $15,000 must be paid to the NSW National Parks and Wildlife Service (NPWS) for
the management of adjoining land within the Meroo National Park. This funding is to be utilised
to undertake management actions which benefit the White-footed Dunnart.
 
All funds must be paid to the NSW NPWS prior to the release of the subdivision certificate for
Stage 6 of the approved development”
 
AND
 
“A minimum of $15,000 must be paid to the NSW National Parks and Wildlife Service (NPWS) for
the management of adjoining land within the Meroo National Park. This funding is to be utilised
to undertake management actions which benefit Cryptostylis hunteriana.
 
All funds must be paid to the NSW NPWS prior to the release of the subdivision certificate for
Stage 6 of the approved development”
 
We would happily accept the funds earlier, I used the stage 6 sub-cert trigger based on the
suggestion from the proponent
 
Happy to discuss further
 
Cheers, Dan
 
 
Dan Robson
Senior Conservation Planning Officer, Planning (Illawarra)
South East Branch, Conservation and Regional Delivery Division | Office of Environment and
Heritage |
PO Box 513, Wollongong NSW 2500   | (02) 4224 4185
 
 
 

From: Michelle Niles 
Sent: Wednesday, 5 September 2018 11:35 AM
To: Daniel Robson <Daniel.Robson@environment.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Chris Page <Chris.Page@environment.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Response to Submission - MP 05_0024 MOD 4
 
Hi Dan,
 
Please find attached Additional RtS from the Proponent for the issues raised by OEH during
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